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Year 6 
What a fantastic 
morning we had 
on Friday! The 
children had great 
fun kayaking, 
despite the rather inclement weather. They 
were a joy to be with, showing superb 
teamwork and sense of fun.  I will be posting a 
selection of photos on the website. 
 

  
 
Year 5 
We had a wonderful time at Egmere 

yesterday, 
making a 
fantastic bug 
hotel which 
will remain 
where it is for 
many years to 

come.   
Egmere are developing an area where families 
can walk and picnic.   The class will no doubt 
return to see how the bug hotel is developing.   
In the afternoon we travelled on to Holkham 
to gather some inspiration from the gardeners 

in the walled garden.   Our own crops 
are coming on well – helped by the 
recent rain and sunshine.   
 

 
Year 4 
This coming 
week in Year 4 
we will be 
looking at 
evaporation 
and 
condensation 
in our topic 
learning. In maths we will be investigating 
lines of symmetry in nature and in the 
theoretical maths world. In literacy we will be 
learning how to write a scientific report. You 
will be getting a letter soon telling you all 
about a very exciting whole school visit 
coming up in early July, can I please request 
that I have the permission slips back ASAP 
once you have the letters.  

Year 3 
So, off we went to Holkham Hall and the   
weather was with 
us…… for about 
five minutes, then 
it started to rain. 
And how it 
rained!    Never 
mind, we all got there safely and everybody 
coped brilliantly with the walk there and back. 
Well done Year Three!   The children enjoyed 
the Farm to Fork exhibition, which we went to 
in the morning. 
We were able 
to have lunch 
outside before 
going to the 
Play Area, then 
we had a trailer 
tour around 
the farm. We were able to see lots of crops 
and animals that we had learned about in the 
exhibition.   After ice-creams (yum!), we set 
off for school and luckily we just managed to 
get back before the rain came on again.  A 
reminder: our class assembly will be on 
Thursday 23rd June at 9: 10, in the hall. We 
look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Year 2 
We are busy finding 
out about where 
people go on holiday 
and why.   
Can I remind 
everyone that PE 
days are Monday and Wednesday and we 
expect children to have full PE kit on these 
days.   This includes t-shirt, trousers or shorts 
and suitable shoes.   Thank you for your 
support. 
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Year 1 
Year 1 are still 
thoroughly 
enjoying learning 
about Meerkats. 
This week we have 
written Meerkat fact files.  We have also 
learnt about carnivores, herbivores and 
omnivores.   In our woodland learning session 
we investigated how animals camouflage 
 
Nursery 
What fun we had when the rain came down  

and the floods came up.... 
 
Can you help please? 
If anyone has any beads that they could give 
to Miss Mansell for Wednesday’s ‘Bead Club’ 
she would be very grateful.   Any size, colour, 
design or any spare necklaces Miss Mansell 
could cut up would be fantastic as well.    
Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates:- 
June 
Monday 20th Mini Monster Man Visiting 

Nursery, Reception & Yr 1 
Friday    24th  Yr 5 Story Café 1.30pm 
Tuesday 28th Yr 2 visit to Hunstanton 
Thursday 30th Sports Day {Separate 

letter} 
 
July 
Friday     1st Alternative Sports Day if 

wet 
 On 30th June 
Monday 4th Holkham Woodland week 
 {Letter to follow} 
Wed        6th  3.30pm- 4.30pm drop-in 

session for parents to 
meet new teachers and 
see  classrooms 

Monday 11th Yr 1 to Banham Zoo   
Monday 11th Yr 2 Story café 2.00pm 
Tuesday 12th 1.00pm Awards Ceremony 

at APHS 
Wed        13th} Yr 6 Residential visit  

Friday     15th} to Whitwell Hall    

Thursday 14th  9.00 – 2.30 nursery to 
 Sea-Life Centre 

Hunstanton 
Tuesday  19th Whole School Beach Day 

Wed        20th 2.15pm Yr 6 Leavers 
Assembly 
3.15pm school closes 

 for Summer Holidays 
September 
Monday    5th 8.50am School re-opens   
 
October 
Friday       21st 3.15pm School closes for 

half-term 
Monday   31st 8.50am School re-opens 
 
December 
Friday         16th 3.15 School closes for 

Christmas holiday 
 

 


